
SYNOPSIS 
Amendments to the Bylaw 

Respecting Discharge into Public 
Sewers D-3 

Second Reading 
 

As part of the policy and bylaw review process, this bylaw has been reviewed by staff 
and some changes are being recommended. 
 
The objective of the wastewater discharge bylaw is to protect the Town’s sewer 
infrastructure and to protect the environment. Any discharge of wastewater that exceeds 
the parameters set forth in the bylaw has the potential to cause damage to sewer 
infrastructure, create treatment problems, or harm the environment. 
 
The recommended amendments to the bylaw will help provide clarity on the intent and 
interpretation of the bylaw.  The parameters within the bylaw are not being 
recommended for change. 
  

 

MOTION:  
That Council give second reading of the amendments to the Bylaw 

Respecting Discharge into Public Sewers D-3. 

 


